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Requiring only in person voting disenfranchises low income, working single parents  

(predominantly female) due to complicated and restrictive schedules combined with 

often reduced transportation access. Mail in ballots benefit the most rural counties, 

the most urban counties, save money in election administration, assist elderly and 

people with mobility limitations, and have proven to have statistically insignificant 

amounts of tampering or fraud. Mail in ballots give every Oregonian the chance to sit 

down, read and consider their options, and make good choices for their communities 

regardless of party affiliation. with Please keep our mail in ballot system. 


